
 
 
 
 
 
Thinking about going to University in 2018?  Need a place to call home?  Why not consider living at 
St Mark’s College! 
 
St Mark’s College offers students an exceptional residential experience and is committed to the 
personal and academic wellbeing of all that live at College. Offering an extensive program of 
academic and pastoral support, which includes in-house tutors and mentors, St Mark’s students 
achieve pass rates well about the university average. In addition, a broad calendar of sporting, 
cultural and social events makes St Mark’s a place where you can succeed in your academic journey, 
set yourself up for a great career and make lifelong friends. 
 
Generous entry scholarships are available for rural students, enquire at the time of application. 
 
The Universities in Adelaide will hold their Open Day on Sunday 20th August and St Mark's College 
will hold an Open Weekend on 19th and 20th August from 10.00am – 5.30pm to ensure our rural 
students can attend both the university and college open days.  All students and their families are 
invited to have a tour, meet current students and ask questions about university and college life. 
 
For further information, please visit our website (stmarkscollege.com.au), become a friend on 
Facebook, or contact the College on 088334 5600. 
 

  

2018 APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN 


